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Fo llo w in g  the success of, and m ild 
controversy surrounding the pub li­
cation  of the Librarians in focus: 

calendar 1999, the A L IA  W A  Branch  is 
pleased to announce the publication  of 
Librarians in focus: 2000. O n c e  again 
you w ill have  the ch an ce  to ogle, ad ­
m ire, and en vy  a group of your peers 
w h o  have cast aside inh ib itions to pro­
mote their profession.

The ca len d a r ce lebrates the skills,

d iversity and photogen ic sp lendour of 
librarians and library techn icians at the 
turn of the m illenn ium .

Featured are the a lready-fam ous 
CD-dress, the football-p laying tw ins, a 
n ice  sw eaty  gym  shot, tw o  lib rarians 
w ith  a prim e minister, and another one 
being m olested  by a large and hairy  
prim ate. P lus m uch , m uch  m ore! L i­
brarians and tech n ic ian s  from  eve ry  
sector of the profession, inc lud ing  a ca ­

d em ic , p u b lic  and specia ls, from  the 
c ity  and the country.

All proceeds from the sale of the ca l­
endar go to ALIA . Copies of the calendar 
can be obtained from the A L IA  W A  
Branch Office, P O  Box 406, H illarys W A  
6923, e-mail w aalia@ tpg.com .au, phone 
08 9402 5862. The calendar cost is $5 
plus postage. Postage w ithin Australia is 
$3 for the first copy and $1 for each ad­
ditional copy. m

Promoting services
Whitehorse Manningham Regional Library Corporation Australian Library Week promotion

In keeping with the Australian Library Week theme of 
'explore and discover', the Whitehorse Manningham Re­
gional Library Corporation devised a competition which 

would allow people to do exactly that. The competition 
was made up of two sections: section one required the 
entrant to search the computer catalogue, and section 
two was a guessing competition.

Section one contained questions on the collections 
and services, giving the library the opportunity to high­
light particular aspects such as the new virtual library at 
Warrandyte. The answers to the questions were easily dis­
covered, and staff were encouraged to help by demon­
strating search techniques and pointing people in the right 
direction.

Section two simply involved guessing the size of some 
of the library's collections, such as CD-ROMs and Greek 
videos. Judging from some of the answers many patrons 
will be suprised by the extent of the collections.

The library was fortunate to gain the support of Pro­
peller Head, from whom we have purchased much of our 
CD-ROM collection and who are supplying a selection of 
great prizes divided into three groups: a reference pack, 
an education pack, and a games pack. Runners-up in the 
competition will receive CD-singles supplied by Sanity- 
Records. Library staff have been very co-operative and 
have welcomed the competition as an opportunity to pro­
mote the library and its services as well as educate our 
patrons so they can get the most out of every visit. ■
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